
 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
HBE 23-001 

Washington Health Benefit Exchange (WAHBE) 
Request for Qualifications and Quotations (RFQQ) 

State Based Exchange Policy Consulting Services for WAHBE 

WAHBE seeks to reduce the number of uninsured residents and improve access to high 
quality, affordable health care in Washington State. To achieve this goal, WAHBE requires 
the support of qualified Vendors to analyze policy, legislative, and regulatory innovations for 
WAHBE and deliver reports on an as-needed basis. 
 
WAHBE is initiating this RFQQ to obtain a pool of qualified Vendors capable of providing 
independent, senior health care policy advisors with expertise in the following areas: 
 

• individual market regulatory and legislative analysis; 
• policy analysis; 
• program management, design, and implementation. 

 
Some projects also require data, analytic, or actuarial market analysis to inform policy.   
 
Contract(s) resulting from this RFQQ will begin on or around June 1, 2023 and will end on 
June 30, 2025.  WAHBE, at its sole discretion, may extend the period of performance through 
June 30, 2028 in whatever time increments WAHBE deems appropriate. 
 
The RFQQ is available for download on the Washington’s Electronic Business Solution 
(WEBS) website at https://fortress.wa.gov/ga/webs/. Additional materials or any addenda 
regarding this RFQQ, if needed, will be made available for download at this same website. 
Vendors are encouraged to check often for addenda and other materials that may be posted. 

Responses to this RFQQ are due to the RFQQ Coordinator no later than 3:00 p.m. PST on 
Thursday, April 20, 2023. 

For further information, please contact the RFQQ Coordinator: 
Regan Givens, CPPB 
WAHBE Senior Contracts Specialist 
contracts@wahbexchange.org  
Phone: (360) 688-7700 
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